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After getting these results, Lonoke examined the powder
in the cartridges and discovered the contamination of the
7514 powder with 4198, They found that 2 grains of a
52-grain charge were 4198 powder, In testing ammunition
loaded with a mixture of this composition, they found no

significant pressure increase.

The Code M09I ammunition was loaded in August 1979:8x

specification.

Lonoke dete

280 Remington, 300 Win.

warehitfise in any gquantity. These ammuniticn lots are under
hold, although tests indicate that the pressures have not
increased since loading, and are within acceptable limits,
Six cases of Code M09I 7mm Express Remington ammunition

were sent to Lonoke for testing by Lew Horton Distributors.

Tests on these cases by Lonoke produced the following results:
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